MF1.2 -  Notification Letters

The following letters have been revised in line with the changed requirements for documentation to be supplied by consultants (news item dated 16 July 2013 refers to new requirements) who are identified as the successful tenderer as set out in the ITT:

1. The Letters to Apparently Successful Tenderer seeking evidence/ Short-listed Candidates seeking evidence have been revised to remove all references to QC Supplements 3.4.1 to 3.4.3.
· O.eu.4
Letter to apparently successful tenderer seeking evidence

· O.na.4
Letter to apparently successful tenderer seeking evidence

· R.eu.2
Letter to short-listed Candidates seeking evidence

· R.na.2
Letter to short-listed Candidates seeking evidence
2. The Letters to Successful Tenderer have been amended to include references to the documentation to be submitted.

· O.eu.6
Letter to Successful Tenderer

· O.na.6
Letter to Successful Tenderer

· R.eu.7
Letter to Successful Tenderer

· R.na.7
Letter to Successful Tenderer 

Please note that where a version of the Suitability Assessment Questionnaires for Consultancy Services other than QC1 v2.0 16/07/2013 and QC2 v2.0 16/07/2013 have been used then version 1.0 of the above notification letters (dated 10 June 2013) should be used.

19 July 2013

